
 
  

 
  

TRAFFIC REVISION                                           August 2019
   
New bike signals at SE Eastgate Way and 150th Ave SE 
 
As part of the SE Eastgate Way Bike Safety Improvements, work on traffic revisions at the intersection 
of SE Eastgate Way and 150th Ave SE will start Aug. 28. See reverse side for a diagram of the new 
traffic signal configuration.  
 
Drivers use caution: 
Travel lanes and signal timing will change for 
those traveling both directions along SE 
Eastgate Way. Drive slowly and obey new 
signs, signals and lane markings. Watch for 
cyclists. 
 
Bicyclists ride responsibly: 
Bike lanes and signals have been installed to 
provide safe crossings through this busy 
intersection. Use pushbuttons where provided 
to activate a green light. 
 

New eastbound bike signal - A 
bike signal is being added for 
eastbound bicyclists. When a cyclist 
traveling eastbound activates the 
bike signal using a pushbutton, an 
illuminated “No Turn on Red” sign be 
displayed, temporarily prohibiting 
vehicles from turning right onto 
150th Avenue SE. 
 
New north-south bike signals - 
Bike signals are also being added so 
northbound and southbound bicyclists 
will be able to cross SE Eastgate Way. 

 
The traffic revision is anticipated to be installed on Aug. 28 as part of the ongoing construction night 
work on Eastgate Way. Please obey flaggers and police officers as you travel through the work zone. 
 
Questions? Contact Darek Jarzynski, P.E., PTOE, senior transportation engineer  
djarzynski@bellevuewa.gov | 425-452-4277 
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